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LAUSD School Board passes
resolution requiring all high
schools to offer ethnic
studies by the 2017-2018
school year and all high
school students to take
ethnic studies to graduate
by 2019 

UCLA Teacher Education
Program designs ethnic
studies pilot pathway for
incoming English and Social
Studies teacher candidates
with content knowledge and
expertise in ethnic studies. 

By the end of the 2021-2022
academic year, UCLA TEP will
have credentialed 139
secondary teachers with an
"ethnic studies emphasis,"
prepared through specialized
coursework and student
teaching placements 

Ethnic Studies teachers
from UCLA TEP have been
hired in more than 60
schools in LAUSD:
40+ High Schools, 17
Middle Schools, and 4
Span Schools 

Math, Science, Elementary,
and Humanities teacher
candidates enrolled in TEP's
two-year pathway have
participated in the Ethnic
Studies Curriculum Building
and Pedagogy courses 
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